
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Official Photography Permission Form 
 
All official photographs taken in the MusicFirst NI premises and at all MusicFirst NI events will 
be securely stored on a private hard drive held by Ms. Becca Hopkins’ (Managing Director & 
Child Protection Officer) and will only be used in the following capacities with express written 
permission (please TICK all PERMISSIBLE). Un-ticked items will be assumed as prohibited.   
 
 
_____ MusicFirst NI website 
_____ Music First NI Facebook 
_____ MusicFirst NI printed literature 
_____ Kindermusik with Becca website 
_____ Kindermusik with Becca Facebook 
_____ Kindermusik with Becca printed literature 
_____ Displayed within the MusicFirst NI studio premises 
_____ Disseminated via the MusicFirst NI Newsletter 
_____ Disseminated via the Kindermusik with Becca emailing list 
_____Closed distribution to families in the same class /attending the same event 
 
 
I, __________________________________ (parent), give permission for my 
child, _________________________________ (child) to have his/her photograph 
taken with MusicFirst NI and agree that the image(s) may only be used in the 
above capacities as indicated by tick. 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
ALTERNATIVELY 
I, __________________________________ (parent), DO NOT give permission 
for my child, _________________________________ (child) to have his/her 
photograph taken with MusicFirst NI.  
 
 
 
 
 
Signed_______________________________________________Date:_______ 
	


